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   Statement: MillerCoors to Move Jobs to Wisconsin 
      
Madison...Speaker Robin Vos (R-Rochester) released the following statement after MillerCoors’ parent 
company, Molson Coors Brewing Co., announced its revitalization plan will include moving support roles 
to Milwaukee.  
 
“I would like to thank MillerCoors for expanding its workforce in Wisconsin and its continued 
commitment to the state. Governor Evers also should be commended for following through on the 
income tax credits that Governor Walker and the Wisconsin Economic Development Corporation 
authorized for the company in 2017. It’s good to see that the governor is beginning to understand the 
importance of providing incentives to help spur business and job growth.” 
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